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	October 2019


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 191017012
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

Thank you for your response to my recent enquiry referenced below. I would be grateful if you could respond to this follow up:

Could you please confirm both the percentage and the number of Decree Absolutes by region (or if it is easier, by Regional Divorce Unit) in England and Wales, in respect of which financial remedy orders have been made in 2017 and 2018?
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheet in the attached annex
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